Merz, Jeff

From: noreply@hirep-wind.com

Sent: Monday, February 28, 2011 8:31 AM
To: Johnston, Douglas; Merz, Jeff
Subject: [HIREP Wind EIS] New Comment

A New Comment has been Submitted

A further concern | have is that windmills are going to be obsolete sooner than most believe. Turbines that
mount on the ocean floor off shore that take advantage of one way ocean currents (eg. The Molokai Express),
will be in service soon. At a world alternate energy conference several years ago, the west coast of Ireland and
the Hawaiian islands were said to be the two best locations in the world. Apparently Ireland is proceeding with
this.....why aren't we?

Submitted on Mon, Feb 28, 2011 / 08:30AM HST by Frederic Ivan Hornbecker

Email Address: fred jeanne@msn.com
Phone Number: 808-649-9518




